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QUISPAMSIS ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

290 HAMPTON ROAD

QUISPAMSIS, NB

E2E 4N1




TELEPHONE:  506-847-6207
FAX:  506-847-6250

Re: Permission Form – Grade One:

The c.a.r.e. Kit

March 25, 2013
Dear Parents/Guardians,


Ms. Beaudet, our Guidance Counsellor at Quispamsis Elementary School, will facilitate the c.a.r.e. Program – “Challenge Abuse through Respect Education.”  This program will be presented in your child’s classroom in the coming months. This is a Personal Safety program developed by the Canadian Red Cross with a focus on the prevention of child sexual abuse.  A description of each lesson is available on our school website.


Admission to the program is by parent/guardian permission only.  As part of the Health Curriculum, this topic is intended to inform children on how to be aware of what inappropriate touching is and how to report any problems.  In order for your child to participate in the c.a.r.e program, please complete the section below and return it to your child’s teacher by Tuesday, April 2, 2013.


Please contact the school at 847-6207 if you need more information on this program.

Sincerely,

Janet Miller

Principal – Quispamsis Elementary School 

I request that (child’s full name)
take part in the program on Personal Safety and the prevention of child sexual abuse.
____ No, my child is not permitted to take part in the c.a.r.e. program.

            Parent/Guardian Signature
Date
